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We have a tyrant in the white house and acts of violence being perpetrated on 

marginalized communities in alarming numbers. This seems an awful time to restrict 

the rights of law abiding citizens to arm themselves. I am deeply opposed to this, as 

well as all of the other gun control legislation, being proposed in Salem this year. I am 

watching and will not vote for anyone who votes in favor.  


